
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

April 24, 1990

Ofhce of General Counsel

Mr. John Y. lwane
Chairman
Kona Community Federal Credit Union
P.O. Box 747
Kealakekua, Hawaii 96750

Re : Review of NCUA Action (Your March 30, 1990,
Letter)

Dear Mr. Iwane :

Your letter to Chairman Jepsen regarding NCUA’s removal of
South Kohala from Kona Community Federal Credit Union’s field
of membership has been referred to this Office. The Office
of General Counsel is presently reviewing the decision and
the new questions you have presented concerning the field of
membership issue. We will notify you upon completion of our
review of the questions presented in your letter and also
advise you of any further Board action.
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Sincerely,

Hattie M. Ulan
Associate General Counsel


